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Bill Pfanner - Eastshore Energy Center Staff Assessment

From: "Dr. Alvin Greenberg"

To: "Larry Arfsten" , "'John Berg™ , "Hugh Murphy"

Date: 9/28/2007 9:31 AM

Subject: Eastshore Energy Center Staff Assessment

CC: "Bill Pfanner”” , "Rick Tyler" , "Caryn Holmes™ , "'Eileen Allen"

Dear Chief Arfsten, Fire Marshal Berg, and HazMat Coordinator Murphy,
Energy Commission staff has been directed by management to complete the Final Staff
Assessment for the Eastshore Energy Center in October. Commission legal counsel has
also advised staff that mitigation measures should be described in the FSA and not left
"open-ended” for resolution after certification (should the Commissioners decide to
license the power plant). Therefore, I am requesting that your analysis of impacts and
proposed mitigation be e-mailed to me not later than the end of Monday October 8,
2007. If I do not receive your comments, analysis, and specific request for mitigation -
including estimated costs of the requested mitigation such as upgrades to the Opticom
System preliminarily discussed as a possible mitigation - T will not be able to include your
views in the FSA.
Thank you for your cooperation.
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Alvin Greenberg
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